
 

 

 

 
 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE 
 

Garbage Collection Service 
 for Republic Services residential customers in  

 

Pointe Coupee Parish 

And City of New Roads 
 

There will be no collection of garbage  
on Thursday, Nov. 22, 2018  

in observance of Thanksgiving Day. 
 

The next regular collection of garbage will be  

on Monday, Nov 26. 
 

 
 

Republic Services wishes you and your family 
a happy and safe Thanksgiving holiday! 

 
Republic Customer Service 225-778-3800 or 800-222-3903 

www.CustomerServiceBRNO@republicservices.com 

 
 


